
Welcome, 

Tomorrow sees your child’s annual report being sent home. 
This will arrive electronically, so please make sure that you 
check your inbox. 
A few things to note when reading your child’s report. Y6 SATs 
results are sent through from the DFE next week and so will 
not be with your child’s report. These will be sent to you 
separately. 
In school testing in English & Maths is completed at the end of 
each term and so the test results on the report are from the 
Spring Term. We use tests to inform teacher assessments and 
the teacher assessment results are current and up to date 
judgements. 
You will also have the opportunity to give us feedback on 
your child’s report. Look out for the link on the covering 
letter. Your views are very important to us and we read and 
act upon them all. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
                                                                              Vicki

29th June 2022

Staff News 

Mrs Sarah Winterbourn 
will be leaving us on 
Friday after 9 years at 
The Grange School. We 
wish her all the best in 
her next chapter. 



Annual Reports out 
to parents and 
guardians

Thursday 30th June Reports will be sent at 5pm via 
parentmail. 

Reception 
Celebration 
Assembly

Tuesday 5th July @ 2.30pm Reception Parents / Guardians welcome 
to attend

Y6 Leavers’ 
Production

Monday 11th July
Daytime performance at 2:00 
pm
Evening performance at 18:00

Y6 parents and guardians welcome to 
attend

KS2 Change4Life 
Celebration Festival 

Tuesday 12th July Invite Only

Year 1 Celebration 
Assembly

Tuesday 12th July at 2:30 pm Y1 parents and guardians are welcome to 
attend

Transition 
Afternoon

Friday 15th July Children will spend the afternoon with 
their new teacher. 

Meet the Teacher
KS1 Hall
KS2 Hall

Friday 15th July at 3.30pm Parents / Guardians welcome  to meet 
new teachers with their children

Year 6 Leavers Party Friday 15th July 6pm - 8pm Information has been sent via 
Parentmail.

KEEP THE DATE…

The Parker 
Transition Week  - 
Year 6

Monday 18th July  -Thursday  
21st July 

Invite only

Year 3 Celebration 
Assembly

Tuesday 19th July @ 2.30pm Y3 Parents / Guardians welcome

WHOLE SCHOOL FUN 
DAY

INCLUDING YEAR 6 
LEAVERS’ DAY 

LAST DAY OF TERM

Friday 22nd July School closes at 3.15pm to all children.

Toy day for Year 1 - Year 6.

Reception & Nursery Children will have 
toys provided within the year group. 





https://neasdentemple.org/psm100/island-of-heroes



What Parents and Carers Need to Know about Twitch

Twitch is a livestreaming service which tends to focus on gaming. Users can publicly broadcast their 
gameplay and commentary online for other users to watch. It's a community-driven platform where 
viewers can support their favourite streamers’ channels through PayPal donations, "Bits" and more. 
Each streamer or group creates their own community for fans to interact with each other. Twitch has 
more than 15 million daily active users and includes non-gaming topics such as music, cooking and art. 
Anyone can create a channel to livestream or watch videos.

In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as inappropriate content, private chat 
rooms and strangers.


